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1. Yoshiko Saheki

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Parkwood

4. Not answered

5. 02/20/2017

6. 9b

7. Dear Council, I have questions and comments that I hope your discussion will address.

Looking at the 148th Street crossing option, I am wondering if the west side could begin between
 Philippi Presbyterian Church and Iglesia Ni Cristo Church to its north. I realize that would entail a
 third property in obtaining an easement or outright acquisition but given that the Iglesia Ni Cristo
 Church property is so much larger, it strikes me that the bridge should impact all three properties
 and not just the two smaller properties.

Will the easement/acquisition be wide enough for vehicle traffic to the entrance of the bridge or
 will the pathway between 1st NE and the bridge be for pedestrians and bicycles only? If the latter,
 how do you anticipate dealing with kiss-n-ride that will bound to occur on 1st NE?

This pedestrian bridge, at whichever location, will be most useful if access is optimal. Please provide
 sidewalks on both sides of 1st NE between 145th and 155th. Additionally, sidewalks on N 147th, N
 148th and N 149th would help facilitate use of the bridge for commuters walking from the west.

Lastly, I would encourage you to do the traffic study.

Thank you for reading.

8. (○) Neutral
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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